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Press Release 
 

 

The Newtown Historic Association will hold the “Winter Dinner” on 

Sunday, January 29th at 6:00 pm at the Temperance House, 5 S. State 

St. Newtown.   

 

This dinner is to honor the homeowners who have graciously opened 

their houses for the Holiday House Tour, the Public Building stewards 

and a Volunteer of the Year.  

 

 The cost is $40.00 per person – sign up on the reservation form on 

website www.newtownhistoric.org or call Keyna Crawford 215-968-

2783 for more information.  Deadline for reservations is January 21st.   
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